& Sojitz Pla-Net Corporation
2017.0ct.17

To: Murphy Expo
1/11, 1st Floor, Lalita Park,
Laxmi Nagar, Delhi— 110092,
India.

Dear Sir,

We would like to thank you for your valuable contribution in the
design and construction of our booth at the Electronica India 2017
and Productronica India 2017.

The stand has been very well received by co-exhibitors as well as
customers who visited us. We look forward for working with you on
other exhibition and design requirements in the future.

We appreciate the performance of your entire team members and
looking forward for fruitful association.”

Signed ( ——
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